
 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 
 
 

November 8, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Michael J. Pacilio 
Senior Vice President, Exelon Generation Company, LLC 
  President and Chief Nuclear Officer, Exelon Nuclear 
4300 Winfield Road 
Warrenville, IL  60555 
 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF REPLY TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATION 

05000457/2012008-01; BRAIDWOOD STATION, UNIT 2   

Dear Mr. Pacilio: 

This letter acknowledges the letter from Mr. Dan J. Enright, Site Vice President, Braidwood 
Station to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), dated October 23, 2012, which 
provided a response to the Notice of Violation that was issued in NRC Inspection Report 
05000456/2012008; 05000457/2012008 dated September 24, 2012. 

We reviewed your response and find that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201, “Notice of 
Violation.”  We have no further questions at this time and will review the implementation of your 
corrective actions during a future inspection to determine that full compliance was achieved and 
maintained. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records System (PARS) component of NRC's Agencywide Documents 
Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

Sincerely, 

/RA by George Hausman Acting for/ 
 
Robert C. Daley, Chief 
Engineering Branch 3 
Division of Reactor Safety 
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